
 

HHaabbiittaatt  ffoorr  HHuummaanniittyy  HHoouussee  TToouurr  DDiinnnneerrss  
 
Perry County has an active Habitat for Humanity chapter that has been successful in 
building new homes or rehabilitating existing homes for low-income families.  One of 
this group’s annual fund raisers is an elegant course meal served in one of the area’s 
outstanding homes.  For many years, Perry Valley Grange has been invited and has 
accepted the invitation to prepare and donate the food for one of the seatings of this 
meal. 
On the first weekend of December 2008, the Grange prepared food for approximately 
35 persons plus servers attending the Habitat for Humanity dinner held in the home of 
Malinda Anderson, New Bloomfield.  The Grange was again pleased to share some of 
its culinary expertise and volunteers to support this worthy cause.  Proceeds of the 
dinner will be used to finance the acquisition of materials for upcoming home building 
projects for deserving families. 
The meals provided by the Grange featured a roast turkey and ham dinner with all the 
traditional holiday trimmings. 


